

Bear Express

The Official Family Newsletter for Summit Charter School



Volume 36

Dear Summit Family,

We've reached our final week of what has been a challenging year, but one from which we will emerge stronger as a Summit Family. I hope that through the adversity of this past year, we've found renewed purpose and relevance in the attributes of Summit that have shaped and defined us a school community--the centerpiece of our Seven Virtues, the inextricable role of relationships, and the need to always maintain and strive for a high standard of excellence in our children's education.

As a school, we will commit ourselves to learn from our successes and challenges from this year, and leverage the opportunity to grow and improve in fulfilling our mission. In this spirit, we appreciate your feedback on the year, and ask you to please take a few minutes to fill out our end of year survey sent out last week, and also linked here: https://forms.gle/t1MziMTk8sTucZE99

This week, we close out this year in celebration, embracing the much anticipated opportunity to begin our reconnection with the many traditions of Summit that we have missed and the beginning of new traditions carrying us forward. Here's a rundown of the week...

- Monday: End of 5th Grade Celebration at Village Green, 1:00 3:00
- Tuesday: End of 8th Grade Celebration at Cedar Creek Club and Fairfield Lake, 12:00 5:00
- Wednesday: Field Day
- Thursday: End of Year Round Up and Move Up Celebration in the Courtyard, 8:40 9:00. Families are welcome to attend! Please see details sent out last week.

As a reminder, we dismiss at 12:00 pm on Thursday, but parents are welcome to sign their students out from homeroom classrooms following our Round Up and Move Up Celebration.

Thank you for your flexibility, support, and unwavering dedication to our students' education throughout this year.

With gratitude, Kurt

IMPORTANT DATES:

May 24-25: End of Grade Testing (Makeups)
May 26: End of Grading Period / Field Day
May 27: Final Virtual Round-Up & Awards Assembly 8:30 a.m.
Virtual Move-up Day 9:00 a.m.

Noon Dismissal

SUMMIT HOODIES ON SALE THIS MAY

ALL HOODIES ONLY \$20 THIS MONTH!!



SUMMIT SPIRIT HOODIES

\$20 each - Hoodies are Approved Uniform Attire! SIZES:

Youth Small, Youth Medium, Youth Large, Adult S, Adult M, Adult L, Adult XL, Adult XXL GREY, WHITE, GREEN, NAVY AND RED AVAILABLE!

HOW TO PURCHASE:

Please contact Business Officer Marie Starkings to place an order.
You can visit her office to view inventory (appointment & mask required) or email/call mstarkings@summitschool.org/828-743-5755 to place an order.

Payment by Cash, Check and PayPal.